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Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

From: Matt Havelock (Avison Young) <matt.havelock@avisonyoung.com>
Sent: Wednesday, March 25, 2015 3:09 PM
To: Barnes, Peter@Waterboards
Subject: Lake Almanor Thermal Curtains

Peter, 
 
I am writing to express my opposition to the Lake Almanor Thermal Curtains.  Despite the attempt to clarify its 
importance in the draft EIR, I remain 
unconvinced that the scheme will benefit the fisheries below the lake.  Further, I lack trust that the impact to 
Lake Almanor's fisheries will be "less than 
significant".   The draft EIR seems to focus primarily on issues of least concern while neglecting to address 
economic impacts as well as impacts on the 
most common wildlife particularly water birds.  
  
Please count me as one in opposition to this costly project of dubious benefit.  
  
Matt Havelock, CCIM, SIOR 
Principal 
matt.havelock@avisonyoung.com 
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